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December 2010 

Welcoime back to school after the terrible weather conditions! We are delighted to be back to ‘normal’ and hope that the weather improves over the week. This newsletter will give you an update on the current situation regarding planned events at school.

SSA Christmas Fair

The Christmas Fair will go ahead as planned on WEDNESDAY 8th DECEMBER between 4.00 – 5.30pm.  However, if conditions take a turn for the worse it may have to be cancelled at short notice!
The SSA would like to ask for donations of items for the Christmas Fair. 

Lucky Dip: Prizes for boys or girls wrapped or in a food bag.

Raffle: We hope to make up some hampers as prizes for the raffle. Any items you feel would be suitable to be included in a hamper should be handed in to the school at any time between now and the fair.

SSA Stall: The SSA will also have a stall and they would be delighted to receive donations of any art or craft items that could be sold on the stall. Items can be handed in to the office from now on until the day of the fair. 
We realise that certain activities may prove difficult to put on at short notice and the committee will make decisions about individual things on the day of the fair.

Christmas Dinner

Christmas Lunch will be on FRIDAY 10th DECEMBER. 

School Calendars: 2011
Orders for calendars must be into school by Thursday 9th December at the latest if these are to be ready in time for the end of term.
School Photographer 
The school photographer obviously was not able to visit the school when it was closed. This will be re-scheduled although it will now be into next term before we can get the photos taken!

Christmas Parties

The parties this year will take place on the following dates.

Wed 15 Dec (PM)   Pr 3/4 & Pr 5  (1.15 –3.00)
Thur 16 Dec (PM)   Pr 6 & Pr 7     (1.15 – 3.00)
Fri 17 Dec  (PM)    Pr 1/2 & Pr 2/3(1.15 – 3.00)
Fri 17 Dec (AM)     Nursery Party
Senior Citizen Coffee Morning

For the last two years we have held a coffee morning for senior citizens in the village at this time of year. They can come into the school for their coffee and are entertained by the classes with the songs they will sing at the Christmas Service. This year the coffee morning will be held on MONDAY 20th DECEMBER with doors open at 9.30am.

Christmas Church Service

Our annual Church service held at Strichen Parish Church will take place on TUESDAY 21st DECEMBER at 10.30am. Please note this is earlier than normal but we need to ensure we are finished and back to school before noon.

The pupils will visit the church on the afternoon of MONDAY 20th DECEMBER for a rehearsal in the church.

ART CLUB & ACTIVE SCHOOLS CLUB
There will be no more ART CLUB on a Monday night this term. 

This weeks Active Schools After School Clubs on Thursday have been cancelled.

A Jenkins    Head Teacher
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